
 
 

NOTICE TO MEMBERSHIP 

October 25th, 2024 

Dear Members,  

This is a reminder about our Annual General Membership Meeting that will be held 
Wednesday, November 13th at 7:00pm on Zoom.  

Nominations:  
Please send nominations for Treasurer and Trustee as follows:  
 Email to president@cupe374.ca 
 Subject line either “Treasurer Nomination” or “Trustee Nomination” 
 CC the member you are nominating   

 
To register please scan the QR Code or visit our website www.cupe374.ca.   

 
In the registration, please list the Employer you work for under Organization. After registering, 
you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Unit VP.  

Thank you.  

In Solidarity, 

 

Shireen Clark 
President, CUPE Local 374 
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